
TRU BUDGET COMMITTEE OF SENATE (BCOS) 
BASED ON THE March 10, 2015 MEETING OF BCOS 

 
 
 

1. Warren Asuchak, Assistant Director, Facilities Services, gave an update on Parking 
Fees and corresponding revenue. 
 

2. Matt Milovick, Chair and V.P. Administration and Finance, Uli Scheck, Provost and V.P. 
Academic, and Christopher Seguin, V.P. Advancement, presented the Strategic 
Investment Fund (SIF) Requests.  In summary, there are approximately $2.35 million 
available in SIF Funds.  All the SIF requests received totaled $4.9 million, however,  
the requests were narrowed down and approximately $3.6 million in requests were 
presented to BCOS for comment.   
 

3. The Chair, Matt Milovick, shared the TRU Budget Letter from the Ministry.   
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
Next BCOS meeting is April 7, 2015 

 
 

 
Links to full reports are available on myTRU, see BCOS link. 
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